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THANK YOU to everyone who was able to join us for our 40th Anniversary Celebration Concert and 
for making it such a huge success. 40 years of marvellous music making is quite an achievement and 
one to be proud of. Bravo!! Many thanks also for your delicious food donations for our celebration. 
Our thanks to Graham, Marje and Richard and to all our unseen helpers who work tirelessly to 
ensure a smooth performance. Enjoy a well deserved break and see you all in September. 

Dates for your diary: 
 
 

 Wednesday 4th September: 
Rehearsals commence. Arts Hall 
7.30pm. 
 

 Wednesday 16th October: AGM. 
Short rehearsal first. 

 

 Wednesday 23rd October: No 
rehearsal. 
 

 Sunday late November: 
Christmas Carols at St 
Pierre.TBC. 

 

 Sunday 8th December: Music 
for Christmas. Our traditional 
Christmas Celebration. St 
Mary’s Church 3pm. 
 

 Saturday 4th April 2020: Spring 
concert. Mass in Blue by Will 
Todd. St Mary’s Church 7.30pm. 

 
 
 

  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

What are the committee up to? 

 Follow us on Facebook and Twitter 
@chepstowchoral.  

 

 AGM: It is that time of year again!! Our 
AGM will soon be upon us. Please 
consider whether you feel able to join 
our extremely friendly committee. Cake 
is always on offer at every committee 
meeting. 
 

 Easy Fundraising: Want to help the 
Choral Society funds when you purchase 
goods on line? 14 members have now 
raised £203.86 between them simply by 
shopping on line via this. If anyone 
would like to sign up then please e mail 
Angela as we receive additional 
donations with every referral. Thanks. 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Social Events  
Thank you to Janet for organising yet another 
successful skittles and pizza evening. Great fun!! 
Watch this space for future events. 
 

Voice Representative News 
If you have any queries, ideas, issues then let 
them know and they can bring them to our 
committee meetings. 
Soprano: Yvonne Copestake 
Alto: Christine Lovett 
Tenor/Bass: Hywel Williams 
 


